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Highlights of May include: 

 

 Along with the Director and Trustees attended the Ontario Catholic School Trustees’ 
Association (OCSTA) 95th Annual General Meeting and Conference.  
 

 Vice-Chair Morrison delivered greetings and best wishes to all the recipients at this year's 
Awards Night which launched Catholic Education Week at the TCDSB - this event is an 
opportunity to recognize and celebrate the many accomplishments of our students, alumni, 
staff, and friends.  

 

 Delivering greetings at the Asian Canadian Celebration/Cultural Expose at Monsignor 
Percy Johnson Catholic Secondary School where students from our schools presented 
and performed Asian cultural dances and songs, both traditional and present day. 

 

 Participating in the Opening and Blessing ceremony for the Divine Mercy Catholic 
Elementary School. 


